
 

7 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 

STUDENT LEADERSHIP CAMP 

It is exciting that your child has been selected as a student leader this year. I am really looking forward 
to working with them, and giving them opportunities to grow, be challenged and thrive within their 
role.  

We look forward to our student leadership camp for our prefect and student whānau leader teams. 
This will be an excellent opportunity for these teams to come together in order to plan for the year 
ahead, while also getting some great team-building opportunities.  

Please see the information below:  

DATES:   Monday 20 - Wednesday 22 February 
 
DEPARTURE TIME:  Monday 20 February 6:30am from Botany Campus 
 
RETURN TIME:  Wednesday 22 February 5:00pm to Botany Campus  
 
VENUE:   Blue Mountain Adventure Centre (BMAC), Raurimu 
 
COST:   $70 (this is a subsidised cost and will be invoiced to your child's account). 
   You may like to bring money for food / snacks as we travel 
 
TRANSPORT:  Elim Christian College vans 
 
CLOTHING:   BMAC will provide specialty clothing such as thermals, gumboots, wetsuits 
   etc for all activities. General clothing for the 3 days will be sufficient. 
   
Please complete the following form and pay the camp cost of $70 to confirm your child's attendance 
before Monday 13 February.  
 
Permission form: https://forms.gle/dAmfzeGV8PpeJ5Mr9  
 
Please note that you are required to fill out a form for BMAC health and safety. This will come home 
with your child. Alternatively, you can print and return this form to Mr Briscoe: 
BMAC_MedicalConsentForm_2021.pdf 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Stephen Briscoe 
stephen.briscoe@elim.school.nz 
Deputy Principal (Botany) 
 
 

https://forms.gle/dAmfzeGV8PpeJ5Mr9
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e-jAAFWW5fgvHm27ntMPGV6Fd8KtLl9D/view?usp=sharing

